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Derek Metson

From: Boyd, Brian <bboyd@cabq.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 8:28 AM

To: Derek Metson

Cc: McCurley, Richard

Subject: RE: Kairos Power City Aviation Submittal

Mr. Metson, 

In response to your new inquiry, The Albuquerque International Sunport team reviewed the submitted information and provide the following comments: 

1. Airspace – Submittal of FAA Form 7460-1 to FAA for construction (Cranes). 

2. Airport Protection Overlay Zone – The site is within the APOZ and will need to ensure compliance with requirements in the Integrated Development 

Ordinance 3-3 Airport Protection Overlay Zone 

3. Operational – no impact to airport operations 

4. Environmental – outside the 65 DNL noise contour. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 505-328-8708 

 

 
BRIAN P BOYD 
deputy director-operations 
o  505.244.7725 
m 505.328.8708 
abqsunport.com 
 

 

 

 

From: Derek Metson <derekm@greenboxpdx.com>  

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 5:31 PM 

To: Boyd, Brian <bboyd@cabq.gov> 

Subject: Re: Kairos Power City Aviation Submittal 

 


